Ashley Owens

From: Ashley Owens

Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 4:40 PM

To: steve@texasliquorlicense.com

Cc: Christel Pettinos; Ashley Owens

Subject: TABC Packet

Attachments: Variance Application.pdf; Kelly's Texican.pdf

Good afternoon,

We have received your TABC On-Premise Prequalification Packet. After reviewing the packet, we discovered that there is
a daycare within 300 feet of 110 W. Sandy Lake Road, Suite 150. A variance will be needed in order to approve the
packet. Please let us know if you would like to move forward with the attached variance application. Once we receive
the completed application, we will place public hearing notices in our local newspaper and then hold a public hearing.
Based on the City Council’s calendar, we can put a placeholder for the variance on June 11",

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,

Ashley Owens
Depuly City Secretary
City Seoretary’s Office
City of Coppell, TX
972-304-7027 (office]
www.coppelltx.gdov




